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16/05/2025  10:36:222025/1683/P OBJ Paul Preston Increasing the height of this building is not accepted and is breaking rules already in place 

By 652mm therefore a technical breach of the viewing corridor and should

Therefore be blocked, this will probably be blocked by the council

But feel the more comments the better. The view we have is not fantastic 

At present and this heightened building would not help

82 Vesage Court

8a Leather Lane 

London

EC1N 7RF
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